
 
 
 
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF INDIANA 

 
 

CHANGE IN CLERK COVERAGE  
OF TERRE HAUTE DIVISION 

 
 

Effective immediately, the Bankruptcy Clerk is no longer able to provide full-time staffing 
at the Federal Courthouse in Terre Haute.  To ensure timely processing and compliance 
with required internal controls for funds received, no documents or payments of fees for 
bankruptcy cases will be accepted at the Terre Haute Courthouse.  Pleadings, 
documents, and payments should be mailed or delivered to the Evansville Division: 
 

352 Federal Building 
101 Northwest Martin L. King Boulevard 

Evansville, IN 47708 
 

Court hearings and meetings of creditors will continue to be held at the Terre Haute 
Courthouse as scheduled.  
 
Attorneys:  please be sure to change the address for filing pleadings in Terre Haute 
cases to this Evansville address in any of the notices which you distribute.  
 
 
May 23, 2013     /s/ Kevin P. Dempsey 

     Clerk 
 
 
 


